
Rebecca (Becky) Caple-Kutz

15175 5th Street NE

Foley, MN 56329

(320)774-9686
bcaple@apps.isd51.org

July 31st 2025

Dear Foley Public Schools,

I (Becky Caple-Kutz), am writing to turn in my letter of resignation as of today

July 31st 2025 for my position as Cook in the Intermediate school within the

Foley Public Schools. I am leaving this position due to accepting another

position within the Child Nutrition Program at the Foley Public School.

Sincerely,

Becky Caple-Kutz

Duwilt


